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Kevin McDonough Receives Nassau County Bar
Association President's Award

May 17, 2016

Cullen and Dykman, a solution-oriented general practice law firm, is pleased to announce that Kevin McDonough
has been given the Nassau County Bar Association President’s Award.

Kevin is a Partner in the Firm’'s Not-For-Profit and Education Law practice area and is the Chair of the Firm's
Higher Education practice. For over twenty-five years he has counseled and advised universities, colleges,
hospitals, religious entities and not-for-profit institutions in the New York metropolitan area, and served as legal
counsel to individuals, private corporations and family businesses.

“Kevin has been a key part of Cullen and Dykman'’s success, and we are thrilled that his hard work and dedication
to the bar association and the community are being recognized with this prestigious award” said Christopher H.
Palmer, Managing Partner.

The award is presented annually by the President of the Association to a member who has worked tirelessly to

advance the goals of the Association. Kevin was presented with the award at this year's Annual Meeting of the

Board of Directors on May 10tM.
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